
 

 

 

August 14, 2024 

Dear Seabird Island Staff and Community, 
 
Chief and Council are pleased to announce that Alexis Grace has been selected to assume 
the role of Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) for Seabird Island. 
 
Alexis has demonstrated exceptional dedication and a deep commitment to our 
community throughout the years as an employee and as a member of Council. Her ability 
to navigate challenges and support our community has been invaluable, and we are 
confident that they will continue to drive positive change and growth in this new capacity. 
 
As CAO, Alexis will continue to focus on strengthening our foundation, fostering 
collaboration and commitment to cultural humility, and ensuring that we remain aligned 
with our mission and values. We are excited to see the impact that her leadership will have 
as we move forward together. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Alexis.  We look forward to working with her as we continue 
to serve our community and achieve our shared goals. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

On behalf of Seabird Island Council 
 


